Forest Office,
Kul u,

Kangra Distriet.

28th Maich 1933.
Dear Dr. Roerich,

Your letter dated 18ih March 1933,
regarding walnut burrs., 1In order to determine the
prices would you kindly let me know the approximate
sizes of the walnut burrs you require and the locality
where you intend purchasing them. 1 see from ===
correspondence that the value of large burrs may run

to some hundreds of rupees,

Yours sincerely,
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(N.G Pring 1.7.8.)

Dr. S.N, Recerich,
Naggar.,
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